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Bealings School

01473 622376
25th June 2020

Dear Parents,

The children and I have had a lovely first week back together and we have been listening to frustrations from the key worker bubble about missing their friends. As a result, every morning the year 6 children from both bubbles now spend some social time talking together on the field (sat down so as to maintain social distancing and avoid mixing of bubbles).

However, we thought that it would be nice where possible to extend this opportunity for them to be together, and so are inviting the children to stay for lunch on a Monday and Tuesday (unfortunately we can't do this on a Wednesday or Thursday due to staffing issues). The children wouldn't be able to have any free 'playtime' with the key worker bubble, as this would be too difficult to manage in terms of maintaining the separation of bubbles, however they could sit chatting together on the field whilst enjoying their lunch. Once finished, our year 6 bubble would return to the playground for a final play before they were collected. 

If you were in agreement this would mean their week would be as follows:

Monday and Tuesday: 9.15am - 12.45 pm

Wednesday and Thursday: 9.15 am - 12.15 pm

You would also need to provide a packed lunch as our school cafe remains closed.

If you would prefer to collect your child at 12.15pm please let us know.

Many thanks,

Kelly 
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